
 
 
 
 

 

  

     

  
       
       

 

  

  
 

  
 
 

 Acton UMC 
 

Office: 317-862-2588 
 

August 12, 2021 

  3-Year-Old Class 
 

Welcome to the AUMC 3’s class! 
We have spent the first few days of school getting to know each other and our 
classroom routines.  The children had fun learning colors while playing with play 
dough and dot painting (with q-tips) over the letters of their name to display on 
our August bulletin board. They also practiced using their dry erase boards.  

Behavior Management 
If a child is having difficulty following rules, the teachers will first try to redirect 
them (while explaining why we don’t do that).  If they continue to have difficulty, 
the child will be put into a time out and lose their sticker for the day.  We will 
give the children stickers on their hand at the end of the day.  If your child does 
not receive a sticker, you will receive a note explaining why.  

Classroom Rules (Please go over these with your child at 
home) 

Stay seated unless the teacher asks you to get up.  
Raise hand when needing to speak. 
Listen when the teacher is talking. 
Keep hands to yourself. 
When washing hands: use 1 squirt of soap and no more than 2 paper towels.  
 

Reminders 
Send a weather appropriate change of clothes, in case of spills or accidents. 
Have your child wear tennis shoes or closed toe shoes. (We have pea gravel on our 
playground). 
Check your take home folder daily for crafts, papers, etc.  
Best way to contact me with any questions or concerns: 
ronmarykramer@comcast.net.  

Thank You for sharing your children with us!  We are going to have a 
great year!   

Have a great weekend and God Bless! 
Mrs. Kramer and Mrs. Whitesell 
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